



Deacon Laura Evans

Revd Bill Stillwell

tel: 01243 376786 tel: 023 9248 0150

e-mail: minister@emsworthmethodistchurch.org

Church Office tel: 01243 373773

email: office@emsworthmethodistchurch.org

Website: www.emsworthmethodistchurch.org

Registered Charity No 1127747

Sunday 19 January 2020

10.00am Morning Worship

Led by Deacon Laura Evans

6.30pm United Evensong at St Thomas,

Warblington

Led by: Revd Andrew Sheard

Tuesday 21 January

10.30am Drop in Memory Café Until approx. 11.30. Staffed by Home Instead – Social and support for those in any way affected by the challenges of memory loss either living with or in a support role. Free refreshments.

2.00pm Activity Afternoon (IH) -Quiz

Wednesday 22 January

10.00am Dementia Friends (IH) Free information session open to anyone in Emsworth. Quite a number of people have attended and found the session very informative so please do join us if you have not been before. No booking needed just arrive at 10am and the session should be completed by around 11am.

7.30am Ladies Group (IH)

Deacon Laura

It's a Marathon – Not a Sprint

Sunday 26 January

10.00am Holy Communion

Led by Revd Andrew de Ville

This will be Andrew's last service with us at Emsworth.

12.15pm Sunday Lunch

There are still a few places available for this lunch. If you would like to attend please see Dot today

6.30pm United Evening Worship Led by: Revd Peter Cole

Preacher: Revd John Harwood



An Ecumenical Service to mark the end of the Octave of Prayer for Christian Unity, with participation from all our Emsworth churches.

This morning Bill is at Petersfield at 10.30am

Margaret Mason

There will be a Committal Service for Margaret at The Oaks at 12.15pm on Friday 14th February, followed by a Service of Thanksgiving at church at 1.30pm. The family would like to encourage anyone who wishes to attend both services. We remember Margaret's family in our prayers at this difficult time...

Advance Notices:

God in Love Unites Us

In response to the Marriage and Relationships Report, the Leadership Team has arranged a Conversation in our church on Sunday 2nd February 2020 between 11.30 – 1.30, including a short lunch break (please bring your own packed lunch). It's our opportunity to share our thoughts and respond to Synod's request for our input. Andrew, Laura and Bill will be there to steer the discussion. If you have any questions or observations, please feel free to contact Andrew. It will be important to have looked at the Report before attending the Conversation in order to facilitate a fruitful sharing of thoughts: copies are available in the atrium. Everyone is warmly encouraged to take part in this significant discussion. *Andrew de Ville*

District Chairs' Farewell and Welcome Service

You are warmly invited to attend a District Service to say farewell to Rev Andrew Wood, our out-going District Chair, and welcome to our new Chair, Rev Andrew de Ville. This will be held on Saturday 29th February 2020 at 2.00 pm at Chandler's Ford Methodist Church. For organisational and catering purposes, please let the District Administrator, Sarah Pothecary, know if you plan to attend by Friday 31st January. Further information regarding parking and seating will be issued in February to those attending. chairspa@sdmc.org.uk

Circuit Farewell and Welcome Service

A service at Petersfield Methodist Church at 3.30pm on Sunday 1st March to say 'farewell' to Andrew de Ville and 'welcome' to David Muskett.

If you have items for the next Notice Sheet (for Sunday 26 January), please send them by 12 noon on Thursday 23 January to notices@emsworthmethodistchurch.org